BECAUSE OF THE CURRENT PANDEMIC, THIS
YEAR’S TOYS FOR TOTS WILL NOT BE HELD AT
GEORGE WASHINGON CARVER COMMUNITY
CENTER

STARTING NOVEMBER 30™ YOU CAN SIGN UP
FOR THE PROGRAM ONLINE

PLEASE COPY AND PASTE THE LINK INTO YOUR
BROWSER

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/2020peoriatoysfortotssignup
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